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SAUSD Parent Workshop – Santa Ana High School – May 18, 2011 

 
Key objectives of this pilot workshop were for parents-of-teens to learn: 

 Information about why teen parenting is problem for the lifelong wellbeing of children 

 How teen parenting also impacts the teens’ future and their parents’ quality of life 

 The mission and an overview of the ESP (Education for Successful Parenting) program in the schools 

 How parents can engage their teens in thinking about these issues 

Instruction: 90 minutes. Program delivered in Spanish.   

Survey results from 35 parents with children age 7-18 who are not teen parents, after ESP’s workshop 

 
Are you likely to talk to your children about waiting until adulthood 
before becoming a parent? Percent 

I do not want to talk with my child(ren) about this 0% 

It is unlikely I will talk with my child(ren) about this now, but maybe 
later 

0% 

It is very likely I will talk to them within 2 weeks  100% 

   

Has this class given you information and strategies that will help 
you talk with your children about waiting to become a parent? 

Percent 

Yes, a lot – I think this class has helped me a lot 91% 

Yes, a little – I think this class has helped me a little 9% 

No – I don’t think this class has helped at all 0% 

 
Comments 

 “This class has been very informative and educational for me.  Thank you very much.” 

  “I liked this workshop. It was good because it opened our eyes to talk to our children.  It is also 
good for us as parents because we often do not know what goes on with them.”  

 “I want to thank you for these classes.  Through this we are learning so much about educating our 
sons and daughters.  Thank you.”   

 “Great workshop for the better development and education of our children.  Need to talk to students 
about this so as to avoid unwanted pregnancies or abortions.” 

 “This has been a great workshop, which we need to take advantage of and put into practice.”   

 “I enjoyed it and I think I will talk more with my children.”  

 “The workshop was good.  As for suggestions, you could talk to our children and help them so they 
can learn with us and thank you very much for thinking about us.” 

 “I liked this workshop very much.  I wish this class was offered for the adolescents, like it was 
offered to us.  Thank you for the advice.” 

 “This class would have helped me even more had it been offered before my oldest came out 
pregnant.” 

 “I would like it if this class was offered again and also if this information is distributed in a class 
especially for all students.  It would help prevent a lot of early pregnancies.”   

 “This has helped me to better help my children in the future.  I would like for this class to be 
repeated.” 

 

Education for Successful Parenting 
(949) 646-6016 

www.eduparents.org 

http://www.eduparents.org/

